
  

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 

 
Circular 44, 2022                                                                                                       

 
 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                        March 1, 2023 
 
        

• Sincere appreciation to the parents who paid the school fees and cleared all dues. 

Children of such parents are already given the Hall Ticket for the Examination. 

The Hall Ticket must be taken care of and it must be produced to the                

Exam Invigilator before entering the Examination Hall. Without the Hall Ticket, 

no child will be allowed to enter the Examination Hall. This is also a learning     

for the students.   

• Those parents who have cleared all dues kindly ensure that your child                

has received the Hall Ticket, if not, inform the school office immediately.  

• Parents who have not yet cleared the school fees are being monitored                

very seriously. They are least bothered about the payment of school fees                

in spite of several reminders. The school had made it convenient for the parents 

to pay the fees in four instalments but the parents who have not yet cleared      

the dues don’t appreciate instalment system of payment because they               

don’t follow it. 

• The defaulters list will be placed in the class room from March 7 onwards.   

Kindly avoid such embarrassment and further action. 
  

                

             Brother Sanil Tharayil 
             Principal 
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